
  
 
 

43 Stewart Road  
Collingwood ON 
L9Y 4M7 Canada 

epcor.com 

December 2, 2022 
 
Sent by EMAIL, RESS e-filing 

 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 

Registrar 

Ontario Energy Board 

27-2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 
 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 

RE: EPCOR Electricity Distribution Ontario Inc. (“EPCOR”) 
 Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) File No. EB-2022-0028 
 Cost of Service Application – Settlement Proposal – Extension Request 

 
Further to our letter of November 11, 2022 regarding the outcome of the Settlement Conference in this 

proceeding, EPCOR and the intervenors continue to work diligently towards finalizing a Settlement 

Proposal (partial settlement) that can be filed with the Board. 

 

However, the parties need additional time to complete this crucial step.  Accordingly, EPCOR is 

requesting a brief extension of time to ensure a complete and accurate submission.  We anticipate that 

the parties will be in a position to file a proposal on or before the end of day on December 9, 2022. 

 
 
Please contact the undersigned if any questions. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 

 

 

 

Tim Hesselink, CPA, CGA 

Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs 

EPCOR Electricity Distribution Ontario Inc. 

(705) 445-1800 ext. 2274 

THesselink@epcor.com 
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